
We are delighted to confirm that St. John’s 
Medical Centre has been recognised as a multi
-professional learning environment in primary 
care. This recognition acknowledges our com-
mitment to providing high-quality learning op-
portunities for a diverse range of healthcare 
professionals and contributing to the develop-
ment of a collaborative and skilled workforce. 

STAFF INFORMATION 
· We welcome back Chloe and welcome Jemma to the 

Reception team. 
· In August Dr Zidan will join us as a salaried GP. 
· We will sadly be saying goodbye to our Advanced Nurse 

Practitioners Lilly and Jo and our Receptionist Hannah. 
·  
Our best wishes to all of you in your new roles. 



If you need urgent medical help but you're not 
sure where to go, use 111 to get assessed and 
directed to the right place for you. Call, go 
online or use the NHS App.  

nhs.uk/111  


